
 

 

 

UMZIMVUBU LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

TENDER CANCELLATION: 28 January 2020 

RE: PREPARATION OF ANNUAL FINANCIAL STATEMENTS 

BID NO: 2019-20/BTO/RT/AR01 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

After  careful  consideration we  regret to  advise  that  Umzimvubu  Local  Municipality  would  like  to cancel  the  

tender  for  the  provision of  Preparation  of  Annual  Financial  Statement  over  a  period of three  year  due  to  

the  following  reasons 

•  Revision  of  scope  the   municipality  is  intending  to  appoint  a panel  of  consultants 

 

Please  note  that  those  who  attended  the  clarity  meeting   will  not  be expected  to  attend nor  buy  the   

document  again. Instead they will provide the previous document and be supplied with the new document. 

Those that do not wish to further participate in the process, will be entitled to a refund and are advised to contact 

the undersigned to make arrangements for such. 

Umzimvubu  local   municipality  would  like   to   take   this  opportunity  to  thank  you for your  participation in  

the  above stated bid, 

 

Enquiries: 

All SCM related enquiries can be directed to Mr. T Mbukushe at: (039) 255 8500 and Technical Enquiries to: Mr. 

Fundira Tel: 039 255 8507 Fax: 039 255 0167. Other enquiries regarding this Bid may be directed to the office of 

the Municipal Manager: 

__________________________ 
GPT Nota 
Municipal Manager 
 
 


